
Return sold and unsold tickets by April 19th. The drawing for the
Cash Raffle will take place at the Carnival on April 21st.  

You DO NOT need to be present to win!

FACTS Enrollment is Live!
www.factsmgt.com

St. Francis de Sales School
Week of April  16, 2024

This Week’s
Events

The raffle drawing is THIS Sunday, April 21st, at Carnival! If
you haven’t yet, please sell or purchase your CASH RAFFLE
tickets and turn them in to the office. We need your support! 

CASH RAFFLECASH RAFFLE

APRIL 21
10:30AM - 3:00 PM

Volunteer Sign UP!
volunteersignup.org/9QFB4

Bakers Bakers 
NeededNeeded

If you like to bake we need baked goods for
the Bake Sale and cakes for the cake walk!

Homemade and store-bought are acceptable! 

We want to see all of you back next year! To ensure your spot
in class, please enroll today! 

Need help? Contact the office at 341-5512

2024-2025 ENROLLMENT!

Look Ahead
April 23rd

Vision and Hearing Retests
6:30pm 

Middle School “Coffee House
Chat”

April 26th
NO SCHOOL

April 27th
4:00PM - SFDS Church

First Communion
April 29th - May 13th

Parent Survery 

"Learning & Living our Catholic Faith in the Light of Jesus Christ"

 April 16th, 2024 Winners
$50.00  - Marnie Hoezee 
$25.00  - Donald & Barb Wood
$15.00   - Solange LaPorte
$10.00   - Julie Cochran

52 Club Raffle winners

Thursday, April 18th
10:00 am

Mass - 4th Grade Leading
Sunday, April 20th

History Fair State Finals
Central Michigan University

Sunday, April 21st
10:30am-3pm

Carnival

Your Enrollment:
Guarantees your child(ren) has a spot in the classroom.
Allows teachers to start classroom planning
Helps us determine our school budget
Helps us to determine our staffing needs. 

As a small school, this is very important! 

Drop off: Friday until 5 p.m. at the school; Saturday at the Church in the
Mary Room; Sunday before 10:15 a.m. at the school.

ThisThis
SundaySunday



May 10, 2024  ~  12:30 pm
Our preschool is gearing up for the St. Jude Trike-A-Thon. They are collecting donations! 

If you have interest in donating and don’t know a preschooler, please use this link:
http://fundraising.stjude.org/site/TR/Events/Events?pg=entry&fr_id=147358

: Jack’s Receipts

RaiseRight, including turning in Jack’s receipts, runs each year from May 1st - April
30th. You can turn in your receipts, which gets applied as a tuition credit, through April
to be included in this years total. RaiseRight starts over May 1st and collection still
occurs over the summer months. You can continue to turn in receipts at the school or the

back door of the church.

 Our virtue for April  is Justice. Learn to do good;
seek justice, rescue the oppressed, defend the

orphan, plead for the widow.
Isaiah 1:17

Family
Mass Shepherds of the Week 

These students have been following the Fruits of the Spirit and
leading their classmates on the path of Virtue and Goodness.

Mrs. Melissa White
Mrs. White is our computer teacher here at St. Francis. Her classes

work on keyboarding, word processing, and presentation skills. They
also learn about Artificial Intelligence in technology. 

Mrs. White is also the current mastermind behind the Raffle event at
the Carnival. She pounds the pavement each year, making sure we

have over 100 items to raffle off, helping to provide essential funds to
our PTO. Thank you for all you do for our school Mrs. White! 

The Good News:


